
 

Editor’s Comment:   

I reviewed the new version of the manuscript and noted that the authors responded to the requests.  

I just made a few extra minor considerations in the new version, about some misspellings. 

I also made an observation about the title. 

Kindly find the attached file herewith this mail. 

I recommend publication of the article after the minor corrections that should be done. 
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